
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Senator Nozzolio Welcomes Herman Avenue 5th Graders to the

State Capitol

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  June 3, 2011



Image not found or type unknown

Albany- Senator Nozzolio recently welcomed 5  grade students from the Herman Avenueth

Elementary School in Auburn as they visited Albany to learn more about the history of
New York State. Senator Nozzolio joined Assemblyman Gary Finch in hosting a special
luncheon for the students and arranged for them to tour the historic New York State Capitol
building and the New York State Museum.


